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professional manager of non-traditional financing sources 
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Cambridge Capital 
Management Corp. 

Effective Interest Rate                       

   2022                      10-yr.       20-yr.     25-yr. 

   October              —      6.134     6.219  

   November  6.273      6.226     6.534 

   December    —      6.037     6.114 
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The “effective” interest rates on 

SBA 504 loans include the monthly 

amortization of the notes and the 

monthly payment of servicing fees. 
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Check out our website at www.cambridgecapitalmgmt.com 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Permanent fixed-rate second mortgage  
financing for 

 
Snakepit Customs 

Clermont, IN 

 

In participation with 
First Bank Richmond 

Richmond, IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 
Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Permanent fixed-rate second mortgage  
financing for 

 

Zaxby’s 

Shelbyville, IN 

 

In participation with 

Lake City bank 

Indianapolis, IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 
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Check out our website at www.cambridgecapitalmgmt.com 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Permanent fixed-rate second mortgage  
financing for 

 

Downtown Fitness & Running 

Jasper, IN 

 

In participation with 

German American Bank 

Jasper, IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Real Estate Debt Financing financing 
for 

 

Aerodyn 

Whitetown, IN 

 

In participation with 

First Merchamts Bank 

Indianapolis, IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Permanent fixed-rate second mortgage  
financing for 

 

Indy Paintball Battleground 

Greenwood, IN 

 

In participation with 

Centier Bank 

Carmel, IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 
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Check out our website at www.cambridgecapitalmgmt.com 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Permanent fixed-rate second mortgage  
financing for 

 

ZZ Diesel 

Kokomo, IN 

 

In participation with 

First Farmers Bank & Trust 

Converse, IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Permanent fixed-rate second mortgage  
financing for 

 

Priority Boarding 

Indianapolis, IN 

 

In participation with 

BMO Harris Bank 

Indianapolis, IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Permanent fixed-rate second mortgage  
financing for 

 

Division IX 

Indianapolis, IN 

 

In participation with 

Lake City Bank 

Greenwood,  IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 
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Check out our website at www.cambridgecapitalmgmt.com 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Permanent fixed-rate second mortgage  
financing for 

 

Tactive 

Indianapolis, IN 

 

In participation with 

First Internet Bank 

Fishers, IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Permanent fixed-rate second mortgage  
financing for 

 

Fire Dawgs 

Pendleton, IN 

 

In participation with 

Lake City Bank 

Indianapolis,  IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 
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Check out our website at www.cambridgecapitalmgmt.com 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Permanent fixed-rate second mortgage  
financing for 

 

O’Malia’s Living 

Carmel, IN 

 

In participation with 

The Peoples State Bank 

Noblesville, IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Permanent fixed-rate second mortgage  
financing for 

 

Old National Road Driving Institute 

Greenfield, IN 

 

In participation with 

GBC Bank 

Greenfield,  IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 

 

 
Indiana Statewide Certified  
Development Corporation 

 

Permanent fixed-rate second mortgage  
financing for 

 

Jeremy Hountz Processing EQ 

Milan, IN 

 

In participation with 

The Napoleon State Bank 

Napoleon, IN 

                                  

ISCDC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 
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ICBCC / LYNX / CIFI 
3rd Quarter 2022 

Check out our website at www.cambridgecapitalmgmt.com 

Indiana Community Business Credit Corp. 

LYNX and CIFI partner again 

 
Indiana Community Business  

Credit Corp. 

 

Provided Growth Capital for 

 

Northwind 

Indianapolis,  IN 

 

In participation with 

Horizon Bank 

Indianapolis, IN 

                                  

 

 

ICBCC managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 

 
LYNX Capital Corporation 

 

Privided Growth Capital for 

 

Powell & Sons 

Fort Wayne,  IN 

 

In participation with 

Community Investment Fund of Indiana 

Indianapolis, IN 

                                

   

 

LYNX managed by: 

Cambridge Capital 

Management Corp. 

CIFI Non-Profit   
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Indiana Statewide CDC New Board Members 


